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RE: Ultra Shield Race Products, Harness, Post Recall Updates. 

Ultra Shield Race Products, LLC has a recall out on All 3” Black Webbing 

Harnesses as well as all Camlock Belts with a specific buckle.  All of the belts affected 

had a Dec 2022 Expiration date on the SFI tag.  In order to distinguish the belts that still 

need to be returned for the recall and the ones that have been updated to SFI 

requirements and are not needing to be recalled, we are writing the Date of 

Manufacture (DOM) on the SFI tags for belts that meet the SFI 16.1 criteria. This 

will be on all SFI tags until the expiration date changes to June 2023.   Please see the 

picture below as an example.  As well the Camlock Buckles will have either Silver 

Screws, or Black Hex Drive (Allen) Screws that meet the specification. 
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